V.

COMMITTEE ON ATHLETICS
September 26, 2013
8:45 - 9:30 a.m.
Board Room — Blow Memorial Hall
Peter A. Snyder, Chair
Keith S. Fimian, Vice Chair

Introductory Remarks — Mr. Snyder

Approval of Minutes — April 18, 2013

Closed Session (if necessary)

Report from Director of Athletics — Terry Driscoll

A. Sports Update
1. Spring
2. Fall

B. Staff Reorganization
C. Miscellaneous
Discussion

Adjourn
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COMMITTEE ON ATHLETICS

MINUTES - APRIL 18, 2013



MINUTES
Committee on Athletics
April 18, 2013
Board Room - Blow Memorial Hall

Committee members present; Peter A. Snyder, Chair; Kendrick F. Ashton, Jr., Vice Chair;
Thomas R. Frantz, Sue H. Gerdelman, Todd A. Stottlemyer. Board members present: Charles A,
Banks III; faculty representative William J. Hausman; staff liaison Lydia C. Whitaker. Others
present: President W. Taylor Reveley III; Karen R. Cottrell, Edward C. Driscoll, Jr., James R.
Golden, Michael J. Fox, Jeremy P. Martin, Brian W. Whitson, and Sandra J. Wilms.

Chair Peter A. Snyder called the meeting to order at 8:32 a.m., briefly reviewed the agenda and
called on Director of Athletics Terry Driscoll.

Mr. Driscoll introduced Peter Daub, Men’s Tennis Coach, celebrating his 20™ year as head coach
and 500 wins. Following a short video with highlights of the men’s tennis team, Mr, Daub
comimented on his career, his teaching methods and ways to improve the program. A general
discussion ensued between the Committee members and Coach Daub.

Mr. Driscoll provided an update on spring sports, including men’s and women’s track and tennis,
baseball and women’s lacrosse. Mr. Driscoll updated the Committee on the status of the
Colonial Athletic Conference in regards to football and all other sports. He discussed the Zable
Gift, which will support scholarships and the improvement of Zable Stadium, and reviewed
upcoming athletic events, A brief discussion ensued.

Recognizing that a quorum was present, Mr. Snyder moved adoption of the minutes of the
February 7, 2013, meeting. Motion was seconded by Mr. Stottlemyer and approved by voice

vote.

There being no further business, the Committee adjourned at 9:13 a.m.



